
 

 
Classification: Public 

28 January 2025 

Mr Kevin Smith  

By email: fyi-request-29789-c4b77249@requests.fyi.org.nz  

Dear Kevin   

OIA 25.206 Future Buller Community Meetings  

I refer to your official information request dated 18 January 2025 for reports regarding Future Buller 
Community Meetings.  

We have transferred your request to the Buller District Council (BDC). As the reports were in relation to 
community meetings hosted by Future Buller and/or the Buller District Council (BDC), the information to which 
your request relates is believed to more closely connected to the functions of the BDC. In these circumstances, 
we are required by section 14(b)(ii) of the Official Information Act to transfer your request.  

You will hear further from the BDC concerning your request.  

 

Yours sincerely 

 
Information and Records Management   
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